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 Jacqueline Li COMMNT2015/5539/P 27/10/2015  21:03:47 My flatmates and I are concerned about the noise that might be caused by the building works as the 

property is immediately next door to where we are living. I am happy for the works to go ahead as long 

as they do not affect us so we are not disturbed.

Flat 1st Floor

161 Drummond 

Street

LONDON

NW1 2PB

 Natalie Wong COMMLET

TER

2015/5539/P 27/10/2015  19:18:38 It would be fine if no noise is produced and would not disturb residents nearby161 Drummond 

Street
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